
Kevin H. Doherty
Director - Regulatory Business
461 From Road, Suite 400
Paramus, NJ 07652
lel201-750-5723
fax201-750-5728
email Kevi n.Doherty@suez-na.com

September 29,2017

The Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223-1350

RE: SUEZ Water New York lnc.
Temporary State Assessment Surcharge (TSA)
Case No. 09-M-0311 - lmplementation of Chapter 59 of the Laws of 2009 Establishing a Temporary
Annual Assessment Pursuant to Public Service Law $18-a (6)

Dear Secretary Burgess:

Pursuant to the Order implementing revised Temporary State Assessment on June 18,2014, as well as an Order
issued and effective April 17,2015 which established the Company's deferral balance as of June 30,2014 for the

above-mentioned case, the Company has updated its deferral balance to June 30,2017. As a result of Staff's
review of the Company's filing of June 28,2017 enclosed for filing via the electronic filing system, please find the

following:

Statement No. 3
Statement Type: TSA Temporarv State Assessment Surcharqe
Effective October 1, 2017

The Statement is intended to re-set the Temporary State Assessment Surcharge to 0.00%

Very truly

Kevin H. Doherty
Director - Regulatory Business

KHD:dmv
Enc.

cc: G. Prettyman
S. Chung
V. Chalanick, NYSDPS
R. Cathcart, NYSDPS
S. Hart, NYSDPS
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